
 

DATE:  September 29, 2016  

  

TO:  Mike Perdue, Coliseum Maintenance Supervisor   

 

FROM:  Kirim McGee, M/WBE Specialist 

 

DEPARTMENT:    Coliseum Department 

 

SUBJECT:  Greensboro Coliseum Complex Parking Lot Improvement Project 

 

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted by the lowest bidder, R.P. Murray, Inc. to 

determine compliance with the City’s M/WBE Plan.  The goals established for the contract were MBE 

9% and WBE 11%.  Affidavit C submitted with the bid indicated that R.P. Murray, Inc. met both goals 

with the proposed M/WBE subcontractor utilization of MBE 13% and WBE 56%.   

 

R.P. Murray’s proposal was over the project estimate requiring Value Engineering.  To bring the project 

within budget, the northern area of the east parking lot was removed.  The M/WBE’s scope of work was 

reduced which resulted in the final utilization of MBE 11% and WBE 44%. 

 

R.P. Murray, Inc. has agreed to meet its M/WBE commitment utilizing the following certified firms:  

MBE ASJ Wilson Construction Guilford Concrete $180,366.00 9.0% 

MBE JC Waller & Associates Guilford Surveying $12,400.00 0.6% 

MBE McCain Striping Service Guilford Pavement Markings $8,291.40 0.4% 

MBE S.S.M.C., Inc Guilford Electrical for Alt. 1 Only $25,900.00 1.3% 

WBE Rumburg Grading Forsyth 
Erosion Control, Earthwork, 

Utilities, and Site Demolition 
$448,000.00 22.4% 

WBE Arrow Exterminators Guilford Soil Treatment $425.00 0.02% 

WBE Yadkin Valley Paving Forsyth Asphalt Paving $437,695.65 21.9% 

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there is a change to the scope of work 

either through change orders or additions or if a subcontractor is replaced; the contractor must contact the 

M/WBE Office prior to making any such changes or substitutions.    

 Please give me a call if you have any questions. 

Kirim McGee 


